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To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please oppose H5219
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Good afternoon members of the Judiciary Committee,  
 
I am Robert Gallagher from East Providence, RI. I am a medical student at Brown and a paramedic in Bristol. I am writing 
to encourage you to vote against H5219 or similar bills. I feel strongly that physician assisted suicide harmful to both 
patients and physicians. I think we should focus on alleviating suffering when healing is impossible, not facilitate suicide.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Best,  
Rob Gallagher 


